
From: Unit, Wr_Hearing@Waterboards
To: emmett@baywoodgcc.com; laurastehly@yahoo.com; rrlewish2o@gmail.com
Cc: Prager, John@Waterboards; Petruzzelli, Kenneth@Waterboards; Ochenduszko, Kyle@Waterboards; Coats,

Brian@Waterboards
Subject: Courtesy Notice of Postponement
Date: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 2:35:03 PM

Good Afternoon Ladies and Gentlemen,
 
Your hearing and the deadline for receipt and service of witnesses’ proposed testimony, exhibits,
lists of exhibits, qualifications, and statement of service described in the Notice of Public Hearing are
POSTPONED, pending approval of your settlement agreement by the State Water Board’s Executive
Director.  If the Executive Director approves of your settlement agreement, then your hearing will be
cancelled.  
 
Please allow some process time for the official Notices of Postponement to be issued.  If you have
any questions regarding the postponement of your hearing, please feel free to contact me.
 
Lisa Hong, E.I.T.
Water Resource Control Engineer
Division of Water Rights, Hearings Unit
(916) 323-5175 | lisa.hong@waterboards.ca.gov
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